
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 10, 2022 
 
 
 
Attorney Melanie Bachman 
Acting Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06501 

 
 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman, 

 
The following Dish site was approved by the Connecticut Siting Council on December 3, 2021 
respectively as a Tower Share. Due to road access issues this site will no longer be scheduled for 
construction. We are currently preparing to refile with the council to locate to the other tower that is 
installed at this address closer to the road. Therefore, we are formally requesting the cancellation of the 
approval for the following Tower Share; 

 
 
 

TS-DISH-062B-211012: 473 Denslow Hill Road, Hamden 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact me with any questions. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Victoria Masse 
Victoria Masse 
860-306-2326 
Zoning and Permitting 
Northeast Site Solutions 


